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Welcome to. UWeek 6 - hawe can i be the perultimate week, of toun.? UWe e gat lots on again this week,
a8 the childnen, approach the end of thein fndt wits af wonk. Assessments are a part of udual
classnaam practice and, take place throughsut the year. Please don't be alarmed, i the chilaren tell you

they, hawe done a test !

THIS WEEK’S MATHS LEARNING

EYFS - SIMPLE PATTERNS

YEAR 1 - ADDITION NUMBER BONDS
YEAR 2 - ADDITION & SUBTRACTION
YEAR 3 - ADDITION & SUBTRACTION
YEAR 4 - ADDITION & SUBTRACTION
YEAR 5 - ADDITION & SUBTRACTION
YEAR 6 - DIVISION

Year 2 children will be continuing to learn
about the geography of the woodland.
They will also be thinking about the

Welcome to

e week ahead

Tlicki, 71 77) Masterns — Head Teachen

Year 1 children will
continue learning
about the weather

this week. They will
be visiting Weedon
village and thinking
about how villages
differ from towns.

Year 3 children have another incredibly busy week.
They will continue to learn more about a significant
figure from history this week; learning about
Boudica and why she is remembered in British
history. The children will study a wide range of
lessons this week, plus will continue practising on

importance of the land for food
production and will be learning more
about Harvest with Mrs Morgan.

Year 4

out these

ildren will continue to improve
owledge of Islam and the Islamic
e. They’ll be considering what it
be like to live in the desert. They’ll
pare the Golden Age of Islam with
in the Dark Ages - which will they
hey’ll also continue to learn more
out Islamic architecture.

practising communicating
nds again this week. They
e more independent.

their stringed instruments.

Year 5 children are coming to the end
of their work on the story of Beowulf
and will soon complete the final
written work to end the unit.

Year 5 children are lucky enough to
learn to play the guitar and Matt will
be working with them again on
Monday and Tuesday of this week.

Y5 Bonsai will be visiting Warwick
Museum this week.
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